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December 18, 2024 
 
Alie Muneer  
Designated Federal Official  
Office of Program Support 
Office of Chemical Safety and Pollution Prevention  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Email: muneer.alie@epa.gov 
 

Re: ACC 1,3-Butadiene TSCA Risk Evaluation Consortium’s Submission of Additional Materials for 
Docket ID EPA-HQ-OPPT-2024-0425 

Dear Ms. Muneer, 
 
The American Chemistry Council (ACC) 1,3-Butadiene TSCA Risk Evaluation Consortium (the 
Consortium) submits the attached documents to Docket ID EPA-HQ-OPPT-2024-0425 to inform the 
Science Advisory Committee on Chemicals (SACC) as it reviews the Draft TSCA Risk Evaluation for 1,3-
Butadiene. 
 
Enclosed, please find the following documents: 
 
1) Updated Hazard Assessment with Responses to EPA Questions 
2) A Manuscript Submitted for Publication (In Press): Human Health Risk Assessment for Exposures to 

1,3-Butadiene in the United States with Input from an Independent Science Advisory Panel 
3) Updated Industrial Hygiene Report with IH Metadata Included in the Appendix 
 
On behalf of the Consortium, we appreciate your consideration of these documents in conjunction with 
those previously submitted to EPA Docket EPA-HQ-OPPT-2018-0451. Should you have any questions or 
require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at the email address provided 
below. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

Neeraja Erraguntla, Ph.D.; DABT  
Director, Chemical Products & Technology Division 
neeraja_erraguntla@americanchemistry.com 
 

mailto:muneer.alie@epa.gov
mailto:neeraja_erraguntla@americanchemistry.com

